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We	have	noticed	that	many	children	are	bringing	in	
unhealthy	options	for	their	snacks	during	the	day.		

	

Please	continue	to	check	your	child’s	hair	for		
Nits	and	Lice.		

Please	use	hair	products	bought	from	the	Pharmacy	
as	well	as	combing	your	child’s	hair	with	a	Nit	comb.		

	

	

	

A	look	back	at	the	week	 Reminders	

	
At	home	

	
	As	we	are	continuing	our	learning	
about	sea	creatures,	why	not	visit	
the	beach	and	see	what	you	find!	

	

	
	

Next	week	we	are	learning:	
	

• to sound out and blend CVC words  
• to segment our spoken sounds  
• to write simple sentences  
• to count back  
• to play games with subtraction  
• to listen to the story “Shark in the 

Park” 
• to retell the story  
• to learn about sharks  
• to make undersea snacks  

 

		

Top	tip:	
We	are	continuing	our	learning	about	‘Animals’.	Talk	to	your	child	about	different	animals.	Look	at	different	

animals	in	books	and	on	the	internet.		
Can	you	find	a	picture	of	it	and	bring	it	in	to	share	with	the	class?	

	

The	children	have	been	very	busy	learning.		

They	enjoyed	washing	the	animals.	


